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24 February 2021
MEMORANDUM
TO : ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
ATTENTION : THE CHIEFS, RSCIG
FROM : THE UNDERSECRETARY

Solid Waste Management and Local Government Units Concerns
and Supervising Undersecretary for Strategic Communication and
Initiatives Service

SUBJECT : COPIES OF POSTERS ON THE PROPER DISPOSAL OF
PERSONAL PROTECTIVE EQUIPMENT

In support of the government’s campaign to stop the spread of the COVID 19 virus
and protect the public from the deadly disease, the Strategic Communication and Initiatives
Service has produced posters on the “Proper Disposal of Personal Protective Equipment” or
used face masks and gloves.

The poster aims to inform and educate the public on the proper management and
disposal of these PPE.

According to health experts, the used face masks and gloves may be infected with the
virus and may be transmitted to our families and the community if not properly manage and
dispose of.

Relative to this, we are providing you copies of posters for posting in your respective
offices and other strategic areas to ensure protection of our personnel and other stakeholders.
The same may be distributed to local government units and other partner organizations for a
wider reach.

environmental endeavors.
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Let’s Go Green!



